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As a tax paying constituent of Oregon I fully oppose HB3076 and it amendments.  

There has been no transparency, this bill is flowing through with out the financial 

statements being issued. It seems very suspicious that we all know it will have a 

financial impact but no statement has been issued to date.  There are current laws for 

back ground checks, as well as other gun laws that are not being enforced. These 

gun bills you are trying to pass only make criminals of law abiding citizens.  Criminals 

do not follow the law now.  This bill just put more on the law abiding business owners 

as well as more cost for them.  The business’s have the guns secured and locked, 

they follow the backgrounding in place.   

 

The testimony shows far more oppose this bill than support it.  Please do as the 

constituents want and vote this bill down.   


